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21st February 2020 - Term 1, Week 4 

WHAT’S COMING UP  

AT OHS 

TERM 1 - WEEK 6 

TERM 1 - WEEK 5 

Monday 24th February - OHS P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 25th February - All Schools Triathlon 

Tuesday 25th February - Open Boys Cricket State Finals 

Wednesday 26th February - All Schools Triathlon 

Thursday 27th February - All Schools Triathlon 

Thursday 27th February - Year 7 Inquisitive Minds 

Thursday 5th March - Connaughton Cup 

TERM 1 - WEEK 7 

Wednesday 11th March - OHS P&C Meeting 

Saturday 14th March - Relay For Life 

Sunday 14th March - Relay For Life 



 

Principal 

Chad Bliss 

 

Deputy Principals 

Kristie Anderson (Rel) 

Andrews Jones (Rel) 

 

Head Teacher Admin 

Andrew Hetherington  - Students  

Jo Beeby - Staff (Rel)  

 

Head Teacher Welfare 

Kate Rogan (Rel) 

Kylie Winslade (Rel) 

 

Year 7 Advisor 

Katie Cutcliffe 

 

Year 8 Advisor 

Jacky Lyden 

 

Year 9 Advisor 

Tammy Nash  

 

Year 10 Advisor 

Lisa Phillips 

 

Year 11 Advisor 

Monica Peasley 

Tim Boyle 

 

Year 12 Advisor 

Tegan Dray 

Cassie Coates 

 

Careers Advisor 

Glen Pearson 

 

School Counsellors 

Liz Sams 

Baden Bogdanovs 

 

Sport Co-ordinators 

Ben Callaway 

Amanda Livingstone 

 

Student Representative 

 Council Leader 

Mel Hope 

Dear Families of Orange High School, 

It is a real privilege to be able to speak to you on behalf of Principal Chad Bliss whilst he is 

away networking with principals from all over NSW to ensure we are kept abreast of all the 

important decisions, ideas and stories from the world of Education. 

School Events 

The last two weeks have been high energy in classrooms and around the school. Our       

students were treated to a free live performance by a very talented group of young         

musicians, ‘Darling Brando.’ The whole school heard the band perform some very popular 

music and by the line-up of students waiting to meet the guys from the band afterwards,      

I believe everyone agrees they did an outstanding job entertaining our young people.        

We welcome every opportunity for our students to be inspired and truly enjoy their high 

school experience.  

The fun continued with the celebration of Valentine’s Day. Our student leaders went to 

great lengths to ensure this day of love was honoured. Roses were gifted by many and the 

constant music of serenades set the tone for a very enjoyable day. It appears we have a very 

talented selection of musicians of our own to inspire love and adoration. Thank you to our 

school leaders who are so committed to creating a school culture that enriches our learning 

days. 

It made me incredibly proud watching our students step up for their school photos.          

Not only do we seem to have the best looking students around but the care and               

consideration they took in wearing their uniforms is to be congratulated. We are a proud 

uniform wearing school and our students are going to every length to meet that               

expectation. Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you need any support in 

providing full school uniform for the students in your care.  

Meet The Music was a very enjoyable opportunity for our students and their families to  

connect through their love of music and learning. Guests were treated to a delicious    

barbeque provided by Delish food catering and were entertained by our accomplished    

student performers. 

The Educated Roast 

It was with great excitement that ‘The Educated Roast’ opened its doors to the public on 

Monday 10th February. This outstanding initiative provides extremely valuable work         

experience hours to our students, employs 4 students as School Based Apprentices and 

most importantly delivers exceptional quality coffee to our community. The response has 

been very encouraging. We are open from 6am – 11am, Monday to Friday right throughout 

the year. The drive through section of the business is available from 6-8am and then from    

9-11am, after the school bus runs are complete. Ordering can also be very quick and simple 

with the Hey You ordering app. Please ensure you get one our loyalty cards that will reward 

regulars with a free coffee for every 9 purchased.  

 

 

 

 

 



Swimming Carnival 

The re-scheduled Swimming Carnival will take place on Monday 24th February at the Orange Aquatic Centre. Students are 

asked to arrive at the centre in time for roll call. All students should expect a wonderful day of competition and fun cheering on 

their sporting houses. The carnival is a fantastic event where every Orange High School student has a chance to be involved 

despite their level of ability or commitment to swimming. I look forward to seeing everyone there for the day.  

I would also like to thank and congratulate our Premier’s Sporting Student Leaders who did an amazing job supporting the   

Orange Small Schools Association (OSSA) swimming carnival on Wednesday 12th February and the Calare Public School       

swimming carnival on Monday the 17th February. These exceptional young people assisted primary school teachers to run very 

successful carnivals. This is yet another example of Orange High School Students being responsible and generous members of 

their community.  

Mobile Phones 

The last few weeks have yet again given me an opportunity to observe and reflect on the maturity, adaptability and resilience 

of our students. Whilst we are extremely confident that our decision to ban mobile phones during learning times will benefit 

the learning outcomes of students we anticipated that many may have difficulty adjusting to the policy. The extremely low 

numbers of phone confiscations show that our kids understand the policy, can self-manage their communications and are 

adaptable to change. These are personal qualities and life skills that we celebrate. Thank you to our families who have shown 

us complete support in the policy. Please continue talking to your students about safe and responsible use of technology as we 

continue to provide many learning opportunities around this important topic. 

 

I hope that every student is feeling settled into the new learning year and they are working with focus towards their learning 

goals. We are passionately committed to sharing a safe and respectful learning environment where your children thrive.  

 

With my warmest regards 

Kristy Anderson 

Deputy Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 4 started off the year enthusiastically in Art.  

As part of the foundation course, students have been learning about the 7 Elements of Art.  

Starting with the element of LINE, and combining it with a dash of mindfulness, our young artists  

completed amazingly detailed Zentangles.  

As we move onto ‘Shape’ and towards ‘Form’ and ‘Tone’, Stage 4 will become familiar with the core 

content and skills of Visual Art, in particular the Structural Frame, the Elements of Art and a variety of 

Mark making techniques.  

The CAPA staff have been pleasantly surprised by the high level of effort, skill and sustained focus, our 

Visual Arts students have displayed already this term!  

The Orange High School Photographic and Digital Media classes have proven to be very popular this year. 

There are a few Year 9 classes, a Year 10 and Year 12 class. All students have been keenly engaged in        

developing their conceptual and technical expertise, under the guidance of Ms Frost, Ms Coates                

and Ms Willoughby. The students have been learning about digital camera functions and have already        

executed work of outstanding quality in and outside the school environment. 

Here are some photos from some Stage 5 Photography classes who are exploring the Photography           

Elements and experimenting with camera angles. 

Later on in the year the students will have a chance to be part of Camera Club for those students who want 

to further develop their skills. Keep your eye out for more information on the CAPA Facebook page and  

daily notices later in the term. 



On Tuesday evening, the OHS PRISM (Parents Rejoicing in Student Music) Committee hosted a BBQ for 

Year 7 and 8 students who are keen to be part of the OHS Music Ensembles.  

Stage Band put on a fantastic performance, with solos from Antonia Hamilton (vocals),                                      

Eric Driver (alto saxophone), and Seb Merrell (trumpet). It was great for us to meet the new Year 7 and 8 

musicians, and we look forward to an exciting year of music making.  

A big thanks to Scott Turner for donating the sausages and manning the BBQ. 

 

2020 Music Ensemble Timetable 

Monday   8am - Rock Bands 

Tuesday   8am - Concert Band 

    8am - Drum Corps 

     3:45 - 5pm - Stage Band (Senior students) 

Wednesday  8am  - Junior Stage Band 

   8am - Man Choir 

          8am - Flute Ensemble 

Thursday     8am - String Ensemble 

            8am - Clarinet Ensemble 

Friday         8am - Choir 

   8am - Saxophone Ensemble 

 

 



 Congratulations to the following students that have been accepted into the OHS Dance 
Company and Junior Dance Company. We had  55 students across all year groups audition 

for only 33 positions. 

Jorjia Robinson, Courtney Rapley, Paris Robinson, Claudia Smith, Abigail Kittler,          
James Haberecht, Sophie Carpenter, Bella Webster, Eloise Middleton, Milly Punch,       

Patrick Cooper, Asha Nicol, Paige Watts, Brianna Priest, Madison Brooking,                    
Saskia Presslaber, Ava Carter, Ruby Ferguson, Lola Mason, Siarn Pickering,                    

Gemma Gosper, Dylan Cregan, Saraya Nicol, Sophie Harvey, Sebastian Kittler, Zoe Slater, 
Amelie Zabaras, Eloise Harrison, Gracie Rollin, Amarnii Thornberry, Kendall Windiate    

and Mia Howell.  



Some of our Orange High School Premier's Sporting Leaders were involved in the running 

of the Orange Small Schools Association (OSSA) Swimming Carnival. On the day students 

were responsible for timekeeping, marshalling and ensuring all participants were ready for 

their races. Our students were exceptional role models who supported and encouraged the 

primary school students all day despite being exposed to the heat for majority of the day. 

Our students had so many compliments from the primary school teachers and were 

praised for their efforts.  

Congratulations to everyone who 

volunteered their time. 







Are you ready to have fun, make life-long friends, adventure and trek in high mountains, interact 
with children in a developing country and experience an ancient culture in Nepal at the end of 

2020? 
  

How to Register: 

 

• Himalayan Schoolies Facebook page by clicking the 'book now' button on 
the                        Himalayan Schoolies- Life begins here Facebook page. 

• Or use the link below: 
 

https://youradventure.17hats.com 

 

Please register as soon as possible. (Preferably before Feb 28) If you have any questions please don’t 
hesitate to contact me directly.  

Michelle Duncan 0401 404 212 

https://youradventure.17hats.com/p#/lcf/ggdbpvrwxsgdkzsnhkrhkpfwstbkdghx


 

 

Positions for female players from Under 14 to Under 17 are available at Western NSW FC 
to play Football NSW NPL in 2020. 

Interested players should visit Western NSW FC on Facebook or contact                 
wnswfcwomens@gmail.com 


